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Ed and Sara — it is difficult at this point to make a firm determination on this. The house is an intact example of a 1927
house with Colonial Revival style elements. However, the 2002 survey report places this building’s potential significance
not in architecture but in the suburbanization of Rochester Hills which requires more study. We also don’'t know a lot
about the history of the house other than the owner’s names from the 1938 rural inventory.

With the limited information we have, the building does not appear to be significant enough to warrant individual historic
designation, however further research could determine that the house is important to the 1920s development in
Rochester Hills and worthy of designation.

Let me know if you want to discuss further. Thanks, Kristine

Kristine M. Kidorf

Kidorf Preservation Consulting
313-300-9376
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